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10 February 2022 

 

Subject: University Application Recommendation Letter 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

It is my pleasure to recommend Alyssa Png Kai Wen as a candidate at your university’s programme. 

Alyssa has been with The Young Maker as a teacher since the start of 2021. As her supervisor for 

the past year at our programming school, I have watched Alyssa develop into a mature individual 

ready in every way for her university years.  

 

Alyssa is a meticulous and industrious individual who strives for excellence in everything she does. 

As a teacher, she has great rapport with her students and her energetic personality never fails to liven 

up her classes. She has shown deep understanding of The Young Maker’s rigorous and robust 

programming syllabus – this is demonstrated by the fact that she was able to bring in her own 

experiences and knowledge to supplement existing lesson materials. Throughout her stint as a 

teacher at The Young Maker, Alyssa has proved to be diligent, self-disciplined, consistent, and 

outstanding in her work. Her dedication and passion in teaching programming and engineering is 

exemplified by the additional tasks she worked on outside of what is expected of her. Because of her 

happy and positive demeanour, Alyssa is well liked by both peers and students. 

 

Alyssa is often appointed to guide newly joined teachers, explaining the syllabus, and sharing her 

teaching experience with them. She also cares deeply for her students’ learning, often staying back 

with her students after class to ensure they were clear with the concepts taught in lessons. Alyssa is 

also a respectful individual, not only towards her superiors but also her students and her peers.  

 

Alyssa is without a doubt a fine young lady whose performance exceeds what is expected of her by 

leaps and bounds. In spite of her excellent performance, she remains humble and is relentless in her 

pursuit to stretch herself to the limit. With these positive traits and so much to offer, The Young 

Maker wholeheartedly recommend Alyssa as a candidate for the programme she is applying for at 

your university and wish her the very best in all future endeavours.  

 

Please feel free to contact me, should you require any clarification or information. You may reach 

me at 65-9777 5275 or claire@theyoungmaker.com 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steph Tan 

Director 
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